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Dianne Boisvert

Subject: FW: [Ext]Re: 86-88 Prospect Street

 
 
From: Katelyn E. Sullivan  
Sent: July 06, 2021 3:52 PM 
To: Dianne Boisvert 
Subject: FW: [Ext]Re: 86-88 Prospect Street 
 
 

From: Jamie Tuccolo <JTuccolo@CityofNewburyport.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 3:14 PM 
To: Andrew Port <APort@CityofNewburyport.com> 
Cc: Katelyn E. Sullivan <KESullivan@CityofNewburyport.com>; Jon-Eric White <JEWhite@CityofNewburyport.com> 
Subject: Re: [Ext]Re: 86-88 Prospect Street 
 
Katelyn, 
 
At this point I would agree as I went back out there to take another look and keep it. However, it makes no 
sense why it would’ve been installed in the first place it is what it is at this point. 
Best, 
JT 

Sent from my iPhone 


